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The Body and Blood
           of Christ
During every Mass, the bread 
and wine are changed into 
Jesus’ body and blood and he 
also remains with us in the 
tabernacle.
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Today –                                                       
   First Reading: Genesis 14:18-20
   Psalm # 110                                                       
   Second Reading: 1 Corinthians 11:23-26
   Gospel:  Luke 9:11-17
Next Sunday– June 13th – 11th Sunday in Ordinary Time
  First Reading: 2 Samuel 12:7-10, 13
   Psalm: # 32
   Second Reading: Galatians 2:16, 19-21
   Gospel: Luke 7:36-8:3
___________________________________________________________

BODY AND BLOOD OF THE LORD – (CORPUS CHRISTI)
Today is the special feast of the Body and Blood of the Lord.  In every Mass 
the priest does what Jesus did at the Last Supper and what Jesus had 
asked his Apostles to do and the bread and wine are changed into his body 
and blood for us to receive him and be united more fully with him.   Jesus in 
his love for us wanted to remain with us always and he is present in every 
tabernacle of the world.   

Friday, June 11th – Feast of the Sacred Heart of Jesus.   Jesus  shows his 
heart which loves people so much and which is wound by our sins.

As usual welcome to our faithful priest, FATHER MIKE MCCAFFERY.   
Thank you, Father for being with us. 

CONGRATULATIONS TO KENT SHORES on his graduation from High 
School.  In the fall, Kent will be attending college in Texas, USA.   We wish 
Kent all the best in his future.

Matthew Hysell is now in New York at Camp Mark Seven preparing to teach 
a Bible Camp.   Then he will spend some time with his family before 
returning to Edmonton on June 24th.

Saturday, June 12th – On Saturday, June 12th, Sister Elizabeth Kass, SP will 
be celebrating her Golden Jubilee – that is her 50 years as a Sister.  The 
Mass will be at 10:30 A.M. and there will be a luncheon after the Mass from 
11:30 A.M. to 2:30 P.M. in the PRC room #161.  You are welcome to attend.  
No need to bring food.   Other Sisters will be celebrating their jubilees too, 
three 60 years, three 70 years and one 75 years as Sisters.  After the Mass, 
the Sisters will be in different rooms.
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